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Dear Mr. Armstrong

Submit Comments to PADEP over your concerns about the remediation of the contaminated
Bishop Tube site

All we want is what’s best for our air, water and community! If you, or anyone that has the
power to proceed with the development of Bishop Tube site, wouldn’t want to live there...
why is it being approved? No one would want to live there knowing it’s on a super fund,
brown site! There’s a handful of people that can prevent this. The DEP, EPA and our township
officials know the toxicity of BT. They also are suppose to protect our community and
environment. Based on the results of any studies, how is residential development still an
option?

I have a business that will be impacted by the cleanup or development of BT. How will the air
plumes be controlled while any action takes place on BT? This will directly effect health
concerns on neighboring communities and businesses.

Please proceed as if you and your family would live on BT, or near or downwind, down
stream etc.

Sincerely,
Rhonda Funk

160 Lancaster Avenue
Malvern, PA 19355
United States





